
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Session MEETING DATE: April 18, 2023 

FROM: Scott Schultz, Asst. Water Utilities Director 

SUBJECT: City Council approval of the purchase of underground electric cable for inventory from 

American Wire Group in the amount of $162,200.00 and Gresco in the amount of 

$111,760.00 for a total amount of $273,960.00.  Staff are still working with other vendors 

on lead times and request the ability to amend the purchase if in the best interest of the city. 
 

BACKGROUND 

On behalf of the electric department the warehouse keeps on hand an assortment of wire, cable and other 

electrical appurtenances.  The inventory of certain underground cables are in need of restocking.  

Warehouse staff utilize a combination of price, availability, reel sizes and certain construction 

components to choose the proper cable and vendor. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$273,960.00 to the warehouse electric inventory budget 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve of the purchase of underground electric cable for inventory from American Wire Group in the 

amount of $162,200.00 and Gresco in the amount of $111,760.00 for a total amount of $273,960.00.   


